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What information and tools can be employed at the grass-roots level to better harmonize natural and 
human landscapes in the Adirondack Park? Adirondack Wild’s focus on this question has resulted in a new 
publication to be released for this Spring.

For years, conservation biologist Dr. Michael Klemens has helped local communities work together to apply 
ecological information to improve land-use planning across town boundaries.  

Now, Dr. Klemens and Adirondack Wild make this publication available to help localities and landowners 
take practical steps to achieve better land-use decisions.

To receive your FREE copy, visit our website and watch for the release of Pathways to a Connected 
Adirondack Park at www.adirondackwild.org. While you’re there, we also invite you to become a member, 
make a donation, or sign up for our award-winning eNewsletter, Dialogue for the Wild.

We can’t do this work without you! Thank you. 
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